
An Important note from your Teacher/Teachers 

 
As many of you are aware, we have collaborated all year in preparing, what we feel is the best 
Global II curriculum. Additionally,the three of us have mentioned that the state hasn’t released as 
much information for our new Global Framework and our working together was imperative for 
us to ensure you would have the best chance at being successful! 
 
Having said that:  
 

1) You might have an assignment posted by your actual teacher or Mr. Rifenburg, 
Ms.Garrison or Ms. Johnson. 

2) Yes, you must complete the assignment, no matter who has posted it. Again, we are 
working together in order to give you the best education that we can during this time. 

3) If your assignment was posted by another teacher and you have a question, the question 
will be directed to the person that posted. (i.e., Ms. Garrison posts an assignment, you 
have a question, it will get sent to Ms. Garrison). If you would like, you may email your 
teacher directly or ask the teacher that posted the assignment, the question. ​WE WILL 
GLADLY ANSWER A QUESTION FROM ANY STUDENT, EVEN IF YOU ARE 
NOT ON OUR ROSTER!!!! 

4) Your actual teacher will be the person grading your work. 
 
 
We have read some of your responses for the welcome back assignment. We would like to 
respond, as a whole to many of your comments and concerns, without specifically making 
anyone uncomfortable. The responses so far have been: ​Poignant, heartfelt, understanding, 
respectful, mature, and eye-opening​.  
 
 
 
Please continue to keep up the good work!!!! 
 
 
Ms. Johnson 
Mr. Rifenburg 
Ms. Garrison  


